
 
 

 
In the interest of safety, Tribal Council has closed the 
FIGR office through October 13, 2017, due to the 
emergency situation for our area.  We will be reopening 
next Monday, October 16 if it is safe.  Please continue to 
check this site for any updates.  We ask that families that 
have been directly impacted by the emergency please 
contact the designated shelter that has been set up for 
your community. 
 

The following contact information has been set up at this time.  
 
Information on Agencies providing emergency assistance call or 
text  
Tim Campbell at 707-206-2905 or by email at 
tcampbell@gratonrancheria.com 
 
FIGR Families call or text Lara Walker 707-695-6550 or email 
lwalker@gratonrancheria.com  
 
TANF Families can call or text Scott Boyle at 707-481-3731 or by 
email at sboyle@gratonrancheria.com 
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